
Country Club Villas  

Association 

ANNUAL ELECTION 

Thursday, May 18, 2023 

5:00 PM—Bears Den 
*************************************************************************** 

YOUR VOTE IS IMPORTANT 

· It is important that our members vote, we pay an outside service to monitor the 
election, if less than 50% of our community votes, then the process starts over, 
and we will be charged for the additional cost of a second counting. 

· Not to be confused with the Bear Creek Master Association’s election being 
held the same month, all CCV election ballots must be received by the HOA 
Election Guys, Inc., no later than May 17th, as ballots mailed after May 14th 
probably will not be received in time.  

· If you need to submit your ballot after May 14th, please bring your completed 
ballot (in the envelope provided and sealed) to the meeting on May 18th. 

 

PLEASE VOTE - IT TAKES VERY LITTLE EFFORT, AND IF WE CAN 
HAVE A ONE-BALLOT COUNTING, IT WILL SAVE OUR                

COMMUNITY MONEY. 

Look for CCV ballot & candidate statements the 2nd 
week of April! 

We are counting on YOU! 


